
TOWN OF OAKIFLED 

PUBLIC HEARING 

NOVEMBER 4, 2010 

The Public Hearing was called to order at 7 pm by Supervisor Dodd.   

 

 PRESENT:  Supervisor Dodd, Councilpersons Veazey, Glor and Kabel and Town Clerk Haacke 

 

The first order of business was the Fire Budget for 2011.  With no one from the public in attendance, a 

quick review of the budget was made; a motion was made by Councilman Veazey, seconded by 

Councilman Kabel and carried by unanimous vote to adjourn the Fire Budget Public Hearing at 7:10 PM. 

 

At 7:10 PM, Supervisor Dodd opened the Public Hearing on the General Budget for 2011.  With no one 

from the Public present a motion was made by Councilperson Glor, seconded by Councilman Veazey 

and carried by unanimous vote to adjourn the General Budget Public Hearing at 7:21 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Melissa M. Haacke, 

Town Clerk 


